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Due to the unpredictable, unwanted, untimely, uncalled- 
for snowstorm the March 20 meeting of the New Jersey Golf Course 
Superintendents’ Association was postponed.

It will now be held on TUESDAY, MARCH 27, The only 
thing changed is the date — all else remains the same.

Place: Essex County C.C., Mt. Pleasant Ave. 
West Orange, N.J.

Host: Mr. Frank Votta, Supt.

Exec, Bd, Meeting: 5:00 P.M.

Regular Business Meeting: 5:30 P.M.

Dinner: 6:30 P.M.

Program: Dr, Ralph E. Engel, Turf Specialist, 
Rutgers University, New Brunswick, N.J.

Topic: "Turf Other Than Golf Course"
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